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PETOSKEY MIDDLE  SCHOOL

Wednesday

Wednesday April 3rd, 2024

Daily Announcements

Tuesday

timberwolves 
youth 3 on 3
tournament!

@ ncmc.
Info HERE

6th & 7th Graders interested in joining G3
next year, we plan to invite you to some of
our meetings in April & May. Please email

Mrs. Burris at burris.la.y@northmen.org (or
talk with a current G3 member) if you'd like

an invitation to these meetings! 

Cheese
Omelet

2-4-1
Soft
Taco

Bratwurst
/ WW Bun

Attention 8th graders:

 April 12th 
is the last day for 8th graders to make changes
for their high school course requests for the

2024-2025 school year.  Please contact your PHS
counselor with any new requests or questions.  

April 12th is also the deadline to apply to test
out of a high school class.  Test out application

link & more info HERE. 

NEW Coloring Contest!
4/3-4/19. Get your color sheet from Mrs.

Norton in the Library.

https://www.canva.com/design/DAGAJqWOzJw/UDRAG451y_B_6Etgg6jKsQ/edit?utm_content=DAGAJqWOzJw&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton
https://www.canva.com/design/DAF_-_ub0QA/f76bRy03pXyEQ9bxsOJjrQ/edit?utm_content=DAF_-_ub0QA&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1WpFazOyR4xACc_KBFazgoust5XcPNR90DeMVBzAfQ48/edit?usp=sharing


Strength and Conditioning Club:  6th-8th grade
** This after school club will give you an opportunity to safely
condition and strengthen your body using the middle school

weight room.  This club is for students at any level of
fitness/athleticism.  

** You will need to have a PHYSICAL on file in the PMS office
before you can participate.

** This is not a drop in club- you need to commit to the full
schedule- see information sheet

** Pick up the information sheet in the office to be signed by
your parents and returned to Mr. Brey by Friday April 5.  

** See Mr. Brey with any questions!!!

Track Information 

Attention all 6th- 8th grade track runners, please order your required
navy uniform shirt by Wednesday, April 10th. Orders will be delivered

to the school. 

PMS Track Online Uniform Order Shop (for Grades 6-8)

Parent: 6th Grade Track Remind Sign Up Link  
Parent Volunteer Sign Up Genius Link for Home Meets Parents - please

sign up to help with our upcoming home meets with the sign up link
above. We cannot run a track meet without parent volunteers! 

6th Grade Sign Up Link Google Form

﻿6th Grade Practice Schedule link 
The first day of track practice is on Wednesday, April 3rd from 3:35-

4:30 at PMS. This will be a sign up day. Please bring your
chromebook.

(PMS Help for Young Anglers; Strategies & Hints for
Fishing). Mr. Swidorski will have a meeting after school

on Wednesday, April 10th from 3:15 to 4:15 for PHYSH
Club.  Guests from Trout Unlimited will be teaching fly

rod casting during our next meeting.  We will be
practicing outside (weather permitting) and will

postpone if weather conditions are poor.

https://fivestarscreenprintingplus.com/collections/pms-track
https://www.remind.com/classes/track6pms/people
https://www.remind.com/classes/track6pms/people
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4aaaaf2da5ffc43-petoskey?scrlybrkr=831b0b3b#/
https://forms.gle/FU7AYC6eQKBPhv5A9
https://www.canva.com/design/DAF_m_F694Q/GCQydmjAnwaEYljrAWw0EA/edit?utm_content=DAF_m_F694Q&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton
https://www.canva.com/design/DAF_m_F694Q/GCQydmjAnwaEYljrAWw0EA/edit?utm_content=DAF_m_F694Q&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton


PEF Scholarships (due April 15)

Petoskey Education Foundation Undergraduate
Scholarships in the amount of $500 are awarded to

qualified Petoskey Middle School students who have an
interest in furthering their education by taking summer
instructional programs related to science, technology,

music, leadership, debate, visual arts or other academic
endeavors. More information is available on the website

(follow link above). 
Completed applications are due no later than April 15.

The next/final photo club meeting will be on Monday, April 8th!
Please be ready to share your project with the group on Canva!

Science Fair Club will meet after school 

in Mrs. Martin's Room until 4:30 on the following dates-

Wednesday, April 3rd

Wednesday, April 10th

Help your school capture every memorable
moment in the yearbook! 

Snap some photos and send them to us! Go to
HJeShare.com, use the code (pmsyearbook)
and we will do our best to use your photos!

https://www.petoskeyschools.org/petoskey-education-foundation/scholarships/
https://www.petoskeyschools.org/petoskey-education-foundation/scholarships/
https://hjeshare.com/eShare/

